
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/12/2018 1:27:33 PM
Subject: Constables and SROs

Good Afternoon Danny,
 
I believe this question has come up before. I took a look at a few things and I believe that based on this 
(http://2hsvz0l74ah31vgcm16peuy12tz.wpengine.netdna-cdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Thurmond-P.-Os-
9994-FINAL-Opinion-2-24-2016-00867771xD2C78.pdf) AG’s opinion which concludes that Private Security could be 
hired to fulfill a similar purpose to an SRO, though they will face unique limits and 23-1-60 and 23-1-65 which 
establish the state constables and their parameters, that State Constables could serve as SROs. There would be more 
nuance to how this would actually play out, but on its face it is possible.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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